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The frequency of meetings is increasing …

but concrete results are still a long time coming

We had negotiation meetings both last week-end and at the beginning of this week. These meetings however have failed to break the deadlock in the negotiation. The employer is keeping most of its demands listed in previous «Nego Updates». As for our own demands, the employer has not moved yet.

Let’s mention a few:

Subcontracting

We want to toughen our provisions against the use of subcontracting. For example, presently an employer can decide to subcontract a service even if it will cost more than to continue to offer it with network personnel.

Provisions relative to salary insurance

Our demands on this issue are to improve the salary insurance indemnities and to limit bureaucratic controls without any reason, an approach used quite often by employers.

Travelling Expenses

Our demands are based on a very simple principle: when we use our own car to perform our work, we should not have to subsidize our employer.

Evidently, we must continue to put pressure on our employer.

Claude Turcotte

Secretary General

It is imperative that you photocopy and circulate this document.
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